
                     Meeting of the Police Committee of the Lexington City Council 

                                             Monday, October 11, 2010 
 

The meeting of the Police Committee of the Lexington City Council was called to order at 6:50 PM by 

Police Committee Chairman Hank Brill. 

 

Roll call was taken finding the following present:  Alderman Brill, Alderman Miller, Police Chief Dave 

Schneider and Mayor John Mohr. Alderman Fiero was absent. 

 

The meeting agenda was posted and indicated intentions to review police department business. 

 

The agenda for the meeting: 

 

1. Police Chief Coverage during vacation – back-up.  The committee agreed it was important to 

have coverage day time coverage. 

   

2. Update on Part Time union negotiations.  There was no update.  Apparently the city attorney and 

the union have not been able to schedule a meeting.   

 

3. Monitoring speed around town.  The Police Chief has been checking speed on Main Street and 

has not had to issue any speeding tickets since he started monitoring. 

 

4. Matching staff hours paid with log sheets and time cards submitted.  The September log sheets 

have been matched to the time cards by the Chairman of the Committee. 

 

5. Speed limits.  There was some discussion of the speed limits.  We may need few signs to remind 

drivers on some main roads through the city. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM. 

 

Approved 10-25-10 

 


